
New Mexico Prescription Monitoring Program 

Temporary Information Page 

 
The New Mexico Prescription Monitoring Program information website, located 

at https://nmpmp.org, is temporarily offline. As we work to restore service, the 

following information may be useful: 

 The New Mexico Prescription Monitoring Program is still fully functional. 

Web-based PMP access, for account registration and patient history checks, 

remains accessible at New Mexico PMP AWARE. 

 PMP checks are still available for registered users through your Electronic 

Health Record systems, via PMP Gateway. More information about PMP 

Gateway can be found at the bottom of the Pharmacy Links page. 

 Pharmacies, dispensers, and other PMP data submitters, can still upload 

PMP data through the normal channels. For more information, or to start 

PMP data submissions, please visit PMP Clearinghouse. 

 PMP regulatory information can be found at the Board of Pharmacy Rules 

and Laws page. Additional regulatory information, including terms of 

mandatory PMP usage, can be found in the regulations of the individual 

practitioner’s licensing board. 

 For additional assistance, please contact the PMP as follows: 

PMP Accounts and Registration Assistance: 
nm.pmp@state.nm.us 
(505) 222-9847 
 
Other general PMP inquiries: 
pmp.info@state.nm.us 
(505) 222-9818 
 
24-Hour Bamboo Health technical support 
(844) 366-4767 
Or Submit a Ticket 

https://newmexico.pmpaware.net/login
https://www.rld.nm.gov/boards-and-commissions/individual-boards-and-commissions/pharmacy/pharmacy-links/
https://pmpclearinghouse.net/users/sign_in
https://www.rld.nm.gov/boards-and-commissions/individual-boards-and-commissions/pharmacy/pharmacy-rules-and-laws/
https://www.rld.nm.gov/boards-and-commissions/individual-boards-and-commissions/pharmacy/pharmacy-rules-and-laws/
mailto:nm.pmp@state.nm.us
mailto:pmp.info@state.nm.us
https://pmpawarxe.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/

